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File #: 21-898 MEETING DATE: 11/16/2021

Submitted by Mayor Carr and Councilmember Kalmick - Proposal to create a new position of Chief of
Staff to better support City Council activities

It is recommended that the City Council vote to direct the City Manager to develop a job class
specification establishing a “Chief of Staff” position modeled after the same role in Costa Mesa for
City Council approval.

City of Huntington Beach Printed on 5/20/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

